TOWN OF DUNE ACRES 2024 BUDGET HEARING MINUTES August 28, 2024

The Town of Dune Acres Town Council held a hearing on the 2024 Budget on Wednesday, August 28, 2024 at the Clubhouse, 1 Clubhouse Drive, Dune Acres IN. Council President Richard Hawksworth opened the hearing at 7:00 p.m., with Council Member Alexander Stemer, Clerk-Treasurer Bonnie Hawksworth and Town Attorney Adam Mindel in attendance. Council Member Paul Woidke participated via Zoom.

The meeting was broadcast live via Zoom teleconference.

OPENING OF HEARING
President Hawksworth opened the hearing with the Pledge of Allegiance.
PRESENTATION OF PROPOSED BUDGET
Clerk-Treasurer Hawksworth presented the proposed 2025 Budget.
PUBLIC COMMENT AND DISCUSSION
There were no comments from the public
The hearing was concluded at 7:10 p.m.
RICH HAWKSWORTH, Town Council President
PAUL WOIDKE, Town Council Member

ALEXANDER STEMER, Town Council Member

BONNIE HAWKSWORTH, Clerk-Treasurer